
Past CloverGram newsletters can be found at https://extension.wsu.edu/snohomish/4h/resources/ 
 

   
Woohoo!  
So many thanks to all our volunteers who represented 4-H at 
National Night Out, at five different locations!  Kudos to Ginger 
and Elaina Kunz, Mandy Hinds, Heather Grunkemeier, Kody 
Friedrich, and Kim Lundy! 

New: 
Award Nominations and Applications 
All notices have been sent to those who applied for an award 
and/or nominated a volunteer for a county-level award.  If you 
believe you should have received a notification and have not, please contact the 4-H office at 
snoco.4h@wsu.edu or 425-357-6044. 

Awards Ceremony! 
Please join us for an evening of celebration as we honor our 4-H youth and volunteers with a number of well-
deserved awards on the opening night of Fair, August 24th, at 7 p.m., at the Courtyard Stage!  See you there! 

Vanity Web Address Has Expired 
If you have bookmarked any WSU websites, including the 4-H site, using the shortcut snohomish.wsu.edu/4h, 
please update your bookmark to the longer version:  https://extension.wsu.edu/snohomish/4h , as the old 
shortcut no longer works. 

Livestock Advisor Training 
The next WSU Livestock Advisor training will be held at Stanwood High School Sept. 26 to Dec. 5th, 6-9:00 p.m. 
More info here:  https://extension.wsu.edu/skagit/agriculture/volunteer/  

Reminders: 
 

Talent Show at the Fair! 
All 4-H youth, whether enrolled in performing arts or not, are invited to participate in a talent show at the 
Evergreen State Fair, dates TBD.  Registration required.  Please contact Performing Arts leader Judy Yablonski by 
August 11th if interested.  yablo@efn.org  

Explore 4-H Open House October 7th! 
Please mark your calendars!  Representatives from each program will be needed.  If your club would like to 
have a table at the open house, to recruit new members, please let Beth know: beth.wangen@wsu.edu or 425-
320-9971. 

We will meet new families online at 10 a.m. and at the fairgrounds in Monroe 2:30 – 4:00.   
If your club can help with setup or break-down in the afternoon, please also let Beth know. 
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